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Allowing people to camp in our city parks is a terrible decision that should not be allowed. Our
health and environment is already getting destroyed by all the human feces and drugs on our streets
and if you allow it in our parks you would be purposely taking years off of our lives and damaging
our environment. Please do better 
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